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Comments: I find it deeply deeply troubling that this project is not going to go through an environmental impact

evaluation. As a guest of and neighbor to the Pueblo people who's mountain has already been STOLEN from

them in 90s, making sure that any new recreation projects due not cause undue disturbances to the land and

ecosystem is truly the least we can do. In particular, I am concerned about: erosion, noise pollution, light

pollution, litter, and tourists/recreators who are not duly respectful of this sacred land. I wonder what the reaction

to a proposed roller coaster open to the public inside a Catholic cathedral would be... truly building a rollercoaster

on this mountain would be no different. The Pueblo people, like all Americans, have the right to the free and

uninhibited practice of their religion.


